
CLC Chronicles
The latest happenings from the Hopkins-Lloyd CLC!
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REMINDERS

CLC

Students should bring with them
EVERY day:

          - Chromebook
          - Headphones
          - Mask
          - A positive and respectful attitude!

Our friend and partner at Woodland Pattern, 
Mr. Brooklyn, switched up the program by bringing in his

lizard.  Students learned about taking care of her, and
even fed her a late lunch! 



Painting Piggy Banks!
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Everyone was filled
with smiles and

concentration while
they painted their very

own piggy bank!

Students had the
choice to pick a

cupcake or
basketball ceramic

piggy bank and
spent the afternoon
getting creative and

painting! 



A Spook-tacular Halloween!
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To celebrate fall and
Halloween, CLC played
Halloween games like
Toilet Paper Mummy,
Cookie Monster, and

Eyeball Toss!  The 3rd-5th
grade students created

decorations that made the
hallways extra
spoookkyyyyy.

The day wrapped up with
a delicious caramel apple

with the choice of
sprinkles.  



STEM with Mr. T
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Want to join the FUN!?
Contact Ms. Jaqui! 

 
Email: jhuff@coa-yfc.org
Phone: 414-267-0641

Applications available in
the main office!  

Upcoming Programs

No School
- Monday Nov. 16

- Wednesday Nov. 23 - 
Friday Nov. 27

Happy Thanksgiving!

Penfield Children's Center
Presents: "Celebrating

Differences" 
Wed. Nov. 18 & 
Wed. Nov. 19th 

@ 3:30pm.  

Join in-person and virtually via
our CLC Google Classroom.

Due to COVID, COA's STEM
program looks a little

different.  

This year, our very own 
Mr. T is our lead STEM

group leader.  This means
that he prepares an
facilitates our STEM

lessons.  

Pictured are Keyantta and
Demond participating in

the Straw Rocket Ship
challenge. 

Students have also built a
marshmallow and balloon

tower!  Stay tuned for more
STEM fun!


